

## Office of Academic Affairs

9201 University City Blvd, Charlotte, NC 28223-0001 t/ 704.687.5717 f/ 704.687.6912 www.uncc.edu

November 14, 2012

Dr. Ed Jernigan Faculty President

Re: Five-Year Academic Calendar

Dear Ed:

Enclosed is a copy of the Five-Year Academic Calendar. It is time to submit the 2014-15 academic year to Chancellor Dubois for formal approval. In the Preliminary Approval column, the year 2016-17 has been added.

The basic template used for the academic year was approved by Chancellor Woodward on November 11, 2002, upon recommendation of a campus-wide calendar committee and extensive consultation.

I would appreciate the review and comments of the Faculty Executive Committee and Faculty Council before submitting the calendar to the Chancellor.

Sincerely,

Joan F. Lorden

Provost and Vice Chancellor

Enclosure

cc: Chancellor Dubois

